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ESSER Monitoring 

The State Department of Education will be conducting ESSER Monitoring of all Idaho 
districts over the course of the next three years. They will be monitoring CARES l/ ESSER l, 
CRRSA ll/ ESSER ll, and APR/ESSER lll.  Homedale’s review will take place in the 2023-2024 
school year. This process will be very similar to the Federal Programs Monitoring that took 
place this year. 


